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T H E M O N T R E A L B O A R D OF T R A D E 

M O N T R E A L June 5, 1937. 

Mr. Von Selzam, 
Consul General for Germany, 
317, 1440 St. Catherine St. W., 
Montreal. 

1. m 1937 

01,. f Villi. 

Dear Sir: 

At the present time we are revising our 
information files concerning the various rules and regula-
tions governing the documentation of shipments to your 
country. We would therefore, appreciate receiving from 
your office any reports relating to such information and, 
at the same time, would also ask that you place us on your 
mailing list to receive up-to-date supplements. 

However, if you have no such publication 
available, would you be kind enough to forward the name of 
the best source for this information. 

Thanking you for your attention, I am, 

Yours truly, 

DH/FY Librarian. 


